
May 22nd, 2023  
Chatham County Parks and Recreation 
964 East St suite 100 
Pittsboro, NC 27312 
 
Re: Development Input Meeting for Parker’s Ridge Park located at 994 Pea Ridge Road, New Hill, NC 
27562 on June 5th.  

Dear Adjacent Property Owner:  

This letter is to invite you to a community meeting regarding a Chatham County Parks and Recreation 
project on 138.3 acres we are proposing near your property, on Parcel Number 5809.  

The informal community meeting details are as follows: 

June 5th, 2023 
6:00 pm  

Moncure School 
600 Moncure School Rd 

Moncure, NC 27559 
 

The meeting is expected to last approximately an hour. Detailed directions are attached. Plans of our 
proposed development will be shown and you will have the opportunity to voice your concerns and ask 
questions of the Chatham County Parks and Recreation Department about the details of our project.  

Our plans may be revised based on your input before we submit them to the County. This meeting is 
required as part of the County zoning process. We are planning to submit our official plans to the County 
Planning Department later this summer. You will receive a notice from the County about this submittal 
once the application has been made. We would appreciate your attendance and input at the community 
meeting.  

If you have questions before the meeting, you may contact the person noted below.  

Respectfully, For More Information, Please Contact:  

J. Stamey 
Assistant Parks and Recreation Director 
Jina.stamey@chathamcountync.gov 
(919) 545-8554 ; (919) 545-8555 


